

Calmore Infant School

Summer Newsletter 2 Friday 26th April 2024

<u>Telephone</u>: 02380 865994

Email: adminosfice@calmore-ins.hants.sch.uk
You can follow us on twitter @calmoreinfants



Dear Parents and Carers,

We have had another busy week in school, we have had our FCIS meeting and planned even more fun events in school and had lots of visitors in school.

It was lovely to see so many Year 2 families this morning come for toast and tales, the children

loved reading with you.









Teddy Tombola-Wednesday 1st May £1 a ticket

The school council are currently in the middle of organising a Teddy
Tombola. They have spoken to the children in assembly this morning and
explained how they will buy a raffle ticket for £1 and if it is the lucky number they will
win a soft toy. This is organised by the children themselves from the school council.
The money raised will be used to buy resources for the children at lunchtime, we are
hoping to get some toy cars for our new car track that is being built next week.
We are therefore asking that if children wish to bring money in to purchase a ticket, they
send it in to the office (please post through the outdoor letter box) and name the envelope
with the amount, your child's name and class on so that we can ensure that the money is
kept safe.

The Farm Visit:

The highlight of today has to be the farm visit, I popped out to hear the children asking really well thought out questions about the animals,. I was most impressed that the children I saw in Year R knew lots about sheep and how we use wool in clothes and carpets.

In addition, we have found out how a ducks feathers are waterproof and that a male turkey is called a stag and a female a hen! Remember that the next time you are taking a quiz!















We hope that you have a good weekend, we look forward to seeing you on Monday. Do not forget the trip on Wednesday for Year I to Testwood Lakes. Mrs Willes and Mrs Weaver.